
From: Amber Brunjes 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: I support mandated vaccinations 
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 7:51:53 PM 

Hello, 

I'm sure you'll be getting a lot of angry emails, so I just wanted to let you know that I'm 
in favor of mandating the covid vaccine for college students. I don't think the 
exceptions need to be any different than they are in public schools for other vaccines 
(religions exemptions, unique medical risks, etc.). Requiring people to be vaccinated 
isn't limiting their rights; it's protecting the rights of those around them. Those who 
choose not to be vaccinated have plenty of options available to them, including online 
courses. 

Thank you for your time and service. 

Sincerely, 

Amber Brunjes 
Dayton, Nevada 


